
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

MCo Beauty Pty Ltd — Lip Light Shine Gloss 

Lip gloss with built in light and mirror for application. 

Available in Clear, Morocco, Striptease, Berry Pink and 

Marshmallow shades. 

Please check the code on the base of the lip gloss for 
A23A07, A23A08 or A23A10 and follow the 
corresponding instructions below. 

Dates sold: 1 October 2023 – 17 April 2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: 

Lip light shine gloss batch A23A07 does not comply with the 
mandatory standards for products containing button/coin batteries. 
The button/coin batteries are not adequately secured and are 
accessible to young children.  

Affected Lip light shine gloss batches A23A07, A23A08 and A23A10 
do not include the required warning information. 

Hazard (All Batches): 

There is a risk of choking or serious injury if young children gain 
access to the button/coin batteries and swallow or place them inside 
their body. 

 

1. Stop using lip gloss batch A23A07 immediately. 
Keep all affected batches of the product out of reach of children. 

2. Contact MCo Beauty to arrange the appropriate remedy for your 
batch of this product. 

 

 
For more information contact MCo Beauty via email: 

info@MCobeauty.com 

 

 
Purchased from: Woolworths, Big W, Chemist Warehouse, OZ Hair and 
Beauty 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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